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Date: May 4, 2023 
 
To: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse Unit 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

 
 
Subject: Request for Changes to SCH Number 2023050084 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this memo is to request a change to the State Clearinghouse filing for the 301 
Tennessee Street Warehouse Project in the City of Redlands, California (SCH# 2023050084). After 
submission and publishing of the project notices on the State Clearinghouse website, it was 
discovered that Appendix D of the Initial Study/ Mitigated Negative Declaration was not the correct 
document. Appendix D should be the Noise and Vibration Analysis for the proposed project, instead of 
the Cultural Resources Report and AB 52 consultation documentation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Sean Reilly 
Principal Planner 
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BRIAN DESATNIK 
Development Services Director 
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